THE OFFICE OF CRIMINAL DISTRICT ATTORNEY

GREG WILLIS
MEMO
TO: Collin County Commissioners
FROM:  Greg Willis sw/
DATE: June 6, 2023
RE: Adobe Creative Suite License

I am requesting to add a license for Adobe Creative Suite to the County’s Adobe
ETLA program in the amount of $934.00 to be paid from the District Attorney’s
current budget. This program will assist with our DA Office case transparency
efforts and we have no current subscriptions that provide these necessary
functions.

End of Memo
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